
          Islamic University of Science & Technology  
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             Office of the Dean of Students 
 

 

Notice 
 

It is notified for the information of all the students / scholars to give / 

register your feedback with regard to new proposed Menu for University 

Canteens. In this regard, register your feedback / opinion on the below 

mentioned link by or before 10th April 2022 upto 04: 00 PM positively.  

 

https://forms.gle/GJY5rG9ydG8KZwWS6 

 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

 (Dr. Anisa Jan) 

   Coordinator, Canteen Committee 

              
 

 

NO: IUST/DoS/Notice/22/382 

Dated: 06-04-2022 
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